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Happy Buzzard Day  Happy St. Patrick’s Day 

 
 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Ladies, 
It’s that time again to start thinking 
about what committees you would  
like to be on for the 2017-2018 year. 
It takes everyone’s support to make 
HWC successful, so please give some  
thought to what committee you would 
like to help on. 
“Success can’t be measured by dollars or 
cents it is measured by the lives affected” 
 
Marilyn 

 
EASTER EGG HUNT 

April 15TH 
 

 
 

2017 Easter Egg Hunt 
Annamarie Tucky & Heather Liccardi- 

Chairpersons 
 
Plans are underway for the HWC's 37th 
Annual Easter Egg Hunt.  The Hunt will take 
place on Saturday, April 15, 2017 at 11:00 
am at Our Lady of Grace Church, 1088 
Ridge Road in Hinckley.  Letters to local 
businesses have been sent out asking for 
monetary or raffle donations and donations 
are already coming in daily.  It’s not too late 
if you know someone who is willing to 
donate to this great event.  Please get their 
contact information to Heather Liccardi as 
soon as possible.  

Volunteer sign-up sheets will be available at 
the March meeting.  One sign-up sheet will 
be for the day of the Hunt and the other will 
be for basket assembly. Basket Assembly 
will be held on Friday, April 7, 2017 at 6:00 
pm at the home of Annamarie Tucky, 1413 
Ridgemont Trail, Hinckley.  

We need at least 15 people to conduct the 
Hunt.  All new members are encouraged to 
attend, as this is one of our most visible 
civic and philanthropic activities, not to 
mention a super fun day! All volunteers are 
asked to show up at 9:00 am and bring a 
rake. 

 
Nominations and Committees 

 
As per our HWC By-Laws, nominations for 
Executive Officers will be accepted from the 
floor at our March general meeting. Elections 
will take place at the April general meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 

PROGRAM 
 

This month's meeting with be LaVern 
Nerlick; a member of the Hinckley  
Women's Club. She will speak about the 
many uses & benefits of essential oils. 
We certainly do have a lot of members who 
are gifted with talents & knowledge. 
Stephany 
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SOCIAL 
Ladies Night Out 

  
Join Friends at All Fired Up    
 Paint Your Own Pottery Studio 
  

 Friday, March 24th     6:00 - 9:00 
  
Bring out your inner artist and create 
a beautiful, usable piece of ceramic pottery 
while sipping 
a drink and enjoying sweet and savory 
snacks!  We are welcome 
to bring in our own drinks (wine, beer OK) 
 and snack items.  
   
With over 400 pieces to choose from, there 
is plenty for everyone!  All of the pottery 
pieces are priced to include your time in the 
studio, paints, glazing and firing.  They offer 
offer lead free, non-toxic glazes that allow 
your mugs, bowls and plates to be safe to 
use and eat from!  With an amazing amount 
of stamps, silk screens, tape, and other 
creative tools to help you, everyone can 
create their own masterpiece!  Once you 
are finished painting, pieces will be dried, 
glazed, and fired in their kilns.  Pieces will 
be ready one week from creation for you to 
pick up!   Drinks and snacks are welcome. 
  
Prices:  Average cost is $25 per person 
Ages best for:  Anyone from newborn 
footprints on up! 
  
Check them out online... there is a similar 
shop in Montrose.  We are going to 
the Medina location 

233 S. Court Street  (across from Castle 
Noel) 
  
  
RSVP:   Patty Lafontaine 
              Plafontaine8@aol.com 
              440) 665-4005   
  
 Get your RSVP in soon...  Friday nights can 
get booked up!  
  

 
HOSPITALITY 

Let's celebrate theSt. Patrick’s!  Please bring a 
new dish to share! 

 
         Karen Johnson Mary Lawrence-Kirk 
         LaVern Nerlich Colleen Swedyk  
    
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Articles 
Please send articles for the APRIL newsletter to 
Emm at rfsems@aol.com by Monday, APRIL 10th 
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